
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Readers, 
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 We look forward to more successes and growth. Please consider 
signing up to review our journal or recommending potential 
reviewers. Don't forget to submit your papers to the AMJ for 
potential publication as well as recommend the journal to your 
colleagues as a venue for publishing their academic work. Please 
do not hesitate to contact AMJ Editor by email if you have any 
questions.

 

It gives me great pleasure to present to you the latest 
version of 2024. Since its founding in 2008, the Australasian 
Medical Journal has published academic, systematic 
research findings twelve times a year. Original research, 
reviews, case reports, case studies, letters to the editor, 
commentary, and opinions were among the many article 
types included in each issue.  
The AMJ was founded to support researchers in developing 
countries in disseminating the findings of their extensive 
studies. We're committed to reaching that objective. 
Furthermore, as evidence of our commitment to quality, we 
continue to receive an increasing number of publications 
from renowned academics in Australia, Saudi Arabia, China, 
the United States, Morocco, Nigeria, South Africa, Denmark, 
and other nations. 
The Journal's primary goal is to showcase advances in 
medical science and healthcare, and the majority of its 
articles are written by authors from Australasia. Globally, the 
published content is widely indexed in a number of 
abstracting and indexing databases. The journal is working 
on compiling volume 16's tenth installment at the moment. 
High-caliber peer-reviewed articles on a range of subjects, 
including oesophageal carcinoma, cardiovascular and 
vascular health, 3D printing software technology, shear wave 
elastography, diabetes, HIV/AIDS, geriatric medicine, 
nutrition studies, and haemodynamic studies, have been 
published in the journal this year. These topics reflect the 
most recent challenges and ongoing research in the field of 
medical science that is taking place worldwide.  
AMJ has maintained the publication's editorial board with a 
strong emphasis on Australia. I would like to thank all of the 
writers who have allowed this magazine to feature their 
priceless works. In order to ensure that the articles are 
published on time while taking into account the needs of the 
journal's current audience, I would like to thank all of our 
editorial staff and the professional peer reviewers. I'd like to 
send the journal management my best wishes for the 
forthcoming regular and special issues' successful 
development and publication. 
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Rick Steves 

Managing Editor 
Australasian Medical Journal 
E-mail: medicalsci@medicineinsights.com 
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